THE EASTLAND OI1L COMPANY

P.O. DRAWER 3488

560 ONE MARIENFELD PLACE Q E c E ' v
ED

MIDLAND, TEXAS 79702
TELEPHONE: (915" 683-6293
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October 26, 1978

Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division

Post Office Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Re: Harroun "A" #1
P-29-22-28
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

In regards to your letter of October 23, 1978 con-
cerning the above listed location, this well was not
started pending further geological study of the area. The

location was not prepared and no dirt work was done.

At some later date, we will probably again submit
Form C-101, Application for Permit to Drill.

Yours very truly,
THE EASTLAND OIL COMPANY

George D. Neal
Superintendent
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